
 
 
 
 
 

LEWIS & CLARK COLLEGE CLASS OF 1972 40TH REUNION: JUNE 21-24, 2012 
THAT WAS THEN… THIS IS NOW 

 
Dear Classmates, 
 
Picture yourself back at Lewis & Clark. What comes to mind? Punching out papers on manual typewriters? 
Whiteout? Kent State, Vietnam War and the dark cloud of the draft? Kris Kristofferson concert in 
Pamplin? Listening to Hendrix, Joplin, or Sgt. Pepper’s Lonely Hearts Club Band? Pizza in the Platt? 
Friday night movies in Evans? Fraternity rivalries? 
 
We invite you to come back and share your memories and journeys since graduation. Join our class 
reunion and bring your story of the path you traveled after graduation. Reunion Weekend is certainly filled 
with nostalgia, but for many of us, it is also about reconnecting and sharing our unique journeys.  
 
If it’s been a long time since you’ve visited Lewis & Clark, you’ll find that the campus has grown, while 
retaining its natural beauty. Portland has changed too! Today the nation looks to Portland for leadership in 
environmental and urban issues, yet Portland’s unique and vibrant neighborhoods remain.  
 
Get out your calendars and save June 21-24, 2012 for our class reunion! We want you to come back, 
bring your family, stay on campus (the apartments are amazing!), see how the campus has changed, 
reconnect with Portland if you’ve moved away, talk with some of your old professors, catch up with old 
friends & meet new ones! 
 
Besides saving these dates, we need you to do a couple things: 1. Tell us if you are coming to the 
reunion; 2. Consider joining us on the reunion volunteer group to help spread the word; 3. Offer names of 
classmates doing interesting work for Alumni College sessions; and 4. Help us plan our Class Dinner. You 
can do all of the above at go.lclark.edu/college/reunions/1972 
 
Also, since we’ll keep reunion updates coming by e-mail, send your current e-mail to: alumni@lclark.edu. 
Questions? Contact our staff reunion coordinator, Stephen LeBoutillier ‘00, at 503.768.7955 or 
sgl@lclark.edu.   
 
Happy Holidays to you and yours! See you in June! 
 
Class of 1972 Reunion Volunteers:  
Elaine Bastajian, Ronald Gaither, Larry Graser, Steven Hearon,  
Linda (Guess) King, Beth (Morgan) Knudsen, Wendy Lucht, Ralph Munson,  
Bob Oleson, Connie (Berger) Thomas, and Nancy Wakefield 
 


